
 

Happy Birthday 
Celebrating their Birthday 
this half term is: 

Nancy, Benjamin, Henry, 
Arlo, Hattie, Jack D, 

Layth, Jack T-P 

Enjoy your special day! 

Classroom 
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Shakira 
Holly, Sophie, Fran, Katarina, 

Sumi, Helen and Tracy   

We hope you all had a lovely Summer. Despite the weather, 
we have been able to enjoy the outside space with lots of 
water play, sand play and lots of trips to the park. 

We are now ready for the beginning of a new term, so just a 
reminder of a few things.  With the weather being 
changeable at this time of year, please make sure your child 
is dressed appropriately and has both warmer and cooler 
spare clothes in their bag so we can cater for all weathers.  
Please also bring in wet suits just in case we have some rain. 
If you have not done so already, please can we have some 
nappy cream bought from home.  We will then label this and 
keep at nursery.  

Our theme for September is Our Body/Food.  We will be 
exploring our sensory tables using different textures of 
food using our hands and feet and focusing on our face and 
body parts, singing our core song ‘Head, Shoulders, Knees 
and Toes’ and doing body painting on different parts of the 
body. We will also enjoy looking at our ourselves in the 
mirror and dancing and moving our bodies to the sounds. We 
will be looking at the different fruits we can make to use in 
a smoothie. Our other core song will be ‘Miss Polly had a 
Dolly’. 

Our theme for October is Autumn with our core songs being 
‘Big Red Tractor’ and ‘Incy Wincy Spider’. We will be 
enjoying our woodland walks running through all the leaves, 
feeding the birds their bird foods, and making the most of 
our surrounding areas. We will be filling our sensory tray 
with different textured sensory resources, such as 
pinecones, coloured leaves, and conkers. We will be finger 
painting, making our own tress using different colours for 
the leaves and making hedgehog pictures using forks and 
paint to make different marks. 

We will be focusing a lot on this half term getting to know 
all the children, settling them, learning their individual 
interests and their routine. We are looking forward to 
watching the children learn and grown throughout the year.  
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Important Dates 
October Holiday Club - 23rd - 27th October 

Autumn Term Ends - Friday 22nd December

  Let’s welcome 
We have some new faces joining us in our 
Hedgehogs Room: 

Aurelia, Lachlan, Niara, Hattie and Ivy 

We would also like to welcome a new member 
of staff: Katarina 

It’s great to have you all in our Hedgehogs 
Room! 


